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This is a bill looking for a problem and does not deserve to move out of committee.  

The stated goal of ensuring honest elections is a whitewashing of the real goal, which 

is simply to make it harder for people to vote, and not just any people, but people 

who, due to the expense of transportation or the demands of having to work several 

jobs to survive, cannot get to in-person voting places with all the demands for ID met. 

As a retired rural Mail Carrier and a trained and experienced elections observer, I 

firmly believe our Oregon elections are run with integrity and a passion for helping 

every eligible voter be heard.  

Oregonians love our vote-by-mail.  

Let's keep it as it is. 


